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Sent:

To:
Subject:

bryant hutton <traderbry@gmail.com>
Wednesday, January 20, 2010 5:13 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Re: Regulation of Retail Forex

Regarding RIN 3038-AC61; this is an invasion of the rights of traders to determine their own
comfort levels regarding risk and opportunity in the retail Forex market. Please refrain from
pressing for this 10:1 leverage limit. As long as traders have a full understanding of the risks they
undertake with 100:1 or 200:1 leverage, there is no reason for you (CFTC) or anyone else to
impose limits. You are not doing anyone any favors by seeking this regulation. Changing the rules
for the sake of Change benefits no one.

Thank you for your attention to this email,

Bryant Hutton
Houston TX
713-870-1240


